
 

 

Friday, 

November 3, 

2017 

 
 
Mrs. P. Mochrie, Principal                                      Mrs. G. Milovanov, Office Administrator       
Mrs. J. corbin Harper, Vice Principal                Mrs. B. woods, Office Assistant        
Ms. L. ROMANO, Superintendent                                

 

Dear Chedoke Community, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hamilton-

Wentworth District 

School Bod 



Please take advantage of this great opportunity! 

 



Winterfest at Idlewyld Manor, Please feel free to visit! 

 

 



 

 

 

Just a Reminder to get 

your orders in by  

Monday, November 6th 

 

PARTICIPATE 

  

WITH OUR  

FUNDRAISER  

FOR NS4C!!!! 

 

SEE ATTACHED FLYER 
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A fun Halloween at Chedoke!! 

 

 

 

Way to go Chedoke we 

raised $236.80!! 

Grade 8 

Graduation  

 
Location:   Sir Allan MacNab 

Date:  Friday, June 22, 2018 

Time:  4:00pm                    

Just a reminder that Chedoke is a Nutfree and Dairy Free School! 

Please make sure your child does not bring any snacks that contain these ingredients.  

 

     We invite you to follow us on  

     Twitter @Chedoke_HWDSB 


